



Board of Directors

Jeremy Bader Cindy Campbell Duncan Campbell Mike De Muniz Mary Dillon Eric Gabrielson Vincent Galindo Robin Herrington Kim Hodgkinson Joseph Olsen Matt Mahoney Mike Pittman Stan Pulliam Stan Renecker Patrick Siver Steve Terry Casey Waage Jayman Yi

Brian Henninger Honorary PGA Pro Peter Jacobsen Honorary PGA Pro

Board Members Emeritus

Larry Aspenson Roger Burpee David Jacobsen Phil Robinson September 10, 2018

Schmizza Pub and Grub 415 SW Montgomery Portland OR 97201

To the Staff of Schmizza Pub and Grub,

Thank you! The Children's Course/The First Tee of Greater Portland was honored to be the beneficiary of your Putts & Pints Fundraiser on August 9, 2018. Your donation of proceeds from that day will help make a positive impact on children's lives through the game of golf! You are creating lasting memories for children, while allowing us to model community citizenship. You are also affording children the opportunity to learn a lifelong sport.

Thanks to the support of donors like you, our future is looking very bright. We are now in our 21st year of teaching life's values through the wonderful game of golf. More than 50,000 children have benefited from our programs since our organizations' inception in 1996.

The following is what your gift means to participant Tya Seth:

"The contributions from donors like you has made all the difference in my life. Because of your generous support, the mission of The First Tee has reached many young lives and taught children like me life skills that will ultimately lead them toward a more successful and enjoyable future." Tya Seth, Ace level participant at The Children's Course.

Your donation will allow us to continue to increase the number of children we serve at our existing six program locations and to expand our programs to Portland's Westside, reaching youth in Hillsboro, Beaverton and Aloha. Your gift makes this possible.

Thank you again for your contribution, and for the opportunity to be considered as one of your Partnered Charities.

Gift Date: Sept. 1, 2018

Tax ID# 93-1212530

Donation Amount: \$374.97

Donor: Schmizza Pub and Grub

Sincerely,

Marti Loeb Executive Director mloeb@thefirstteegp.org 503-939-5881

Maughed

Please accept this letter as your receipt for tax purposes. The Children's Course is a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization and contributions are tax-deductible under IRS regulations. No goods or services were received in return for this contribution.

The mission of The Children's Course/The First Tee of Greater Portland is to impact the lives of young people by providing educational programs that build character, instill life-enhancing values and promote healthy choices through the game of golf.

The Children's Course | 501(c)(3) non-profit | Tax ID # 93 -1212530